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 Councillor Julian 

Fulbrook

COMM2017/0200/P 02/02/2017  10:29:19 This would look prima facie as massive overdelopment, spilling along a quiet residential street. As with 

the original application for the Hoxton there was a concern that the hotel should face onto the main 

thoroughfare of High Holborn. Our ward already has an abundant supply of hotel bedspaces, perhaps 

an oversupply, and this is an inappropriate location in Newton Street, which will inevitably cause 

considerable disruption and distress to local residents, already challenged by clubs, pubs and their 

effluvia.
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